
MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Town Clerk, Assistant Town Clerk, Administra�ve Assistant 

FROM: Jim Hallisey, Zoning Agent 

DATE: June 14, 2023 

RE: Public Hearing No�ce 

 

Please be advised that the Public Hearing slated to be held by the Planning and Zoning Commission on 
June 20th for a Special Permit to operate a home occupa�on at 87 Merrit Valley Road has been 
cancelled.  Please post accordingly. 

The hearing has been rescheduled for July.  I will get you a revised no�ce in the requisite �me period.  

Thank you. 


